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Attention All Providers: Use of Medical Authorization Portal 

for Emergency Inpatient Admissions 

As a reminder, as outlined in DSS PB 2022-25 New Medical Authorization 

Portal, hospitals are required to submit notifications of emergency inpatient 

admissions through the medical authorization portal within two business days 

of admission. Requests received after two business days will be considered a 

late notification and cancelled. Authorization portal resources, including a 

training video and quick reference guide, are available on the HUSKY Health 

Program website: www.ct.gov/husky → Information for Providers → Prior 

Authorization → Medical Prior Authorizations. 
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